
Public Notice in respect of the revocation of an additional 

licensing scheme for houses in multiple occupation in the   

County of Gwynedd 

 

This notice is published in accordance with Sections 56 to 60 of the Housing Act 2004 and Regulation 

10 of the Licensing and Management of Houses in Multiple Occupation and Other Houses 

(Miscellaneous Provisions)(Wales) Regulations 2006. 

 

Notice is hereby given that Gwynedd Council has revoked the additional licensing scheme in respect 

of houses in multiple occupation (HMOs). This designation applies to the whole area of the County 

of Gwynedd. 

 

The revocation will be effective from 04.06.2021. The revocation applies to all Houses in Multiple 

Occupation within the County except those exempted by the relevant sections of the Housing Act 

2004. 

 

The scheme is revoked due to the following reason: 

1. Designation of a new additional licensing scheme for houses in multiple occupation in the   

County of Gwynedd from the 04.06.2021 

A copy of the revocation is available for public inspection at the Private Rented Sector Unit, 

Gwynedd Council, Arfon Area Office, Penrallt, Caernarfon LL55 1BN. Please book by appointment on 

01766 771000. 

 

Signed     Date  04.06.2021 

Head of Housing and Property Service 


